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Kingshill Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people. 

 

Hope     Respect     Compassion    Courage    Perseverance     Responsibility  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

The Bath & Wells and  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Dear parent/carer(s), 

What a very quick week it has been and yet there is so much to celebrate! The children 
have certainly settled back into their routines.  

This newsletter is going to be a few pages as there has been much wonderful learning. I 
alluded to the Lost Words poems and art last week, so here it is in all its glory. The 
performance of the poems was just beautiful! With a fair wind, we hope to be able to share 
these on the website and if not we will share the videos at the first open classroom event. It 
was wonderful to see our youngest children having the courage and confidence to stand in 
front of the school and perform on just their 6th day in school. Thanks must go to their year 
one classmates (and their teaching team) for supporting this.  

 

 

 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please speak with Mrs Harvey or Mrs 

Culverhouse, Mrs Evans or Mrs Davies. You can also ring 01275 888690 
• If you have any concern about a child being radicalised, please see a Safeguarding Lead 
• If you have a cyberbullying or digital safety concern, you can contact the UK Safer Internet Centre 

on 0844 38147 
•  If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Lisa Harvey or Clare Webber  

 
Attendance 

 
Whole School attendance to date: 97.04% 
 
Class with the best attendance this week: Emerald  

Newsletter 1 
Autumn 2023 

 Life-long learning, Community 

and Friendship 

 
John 10:10: Life in all its fullness 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September   

20th Y6 Tyntesfield Walk 

October   

5th Hayley from the mental health team leading assembly  

10th Guide dog- Loki- in school 

11th Y6 Life skills trip 

13th KFA disco- more details to follow 

17/18th Parents evening – details to follow 

18th PCSO in school 

18th 
Kingshill Church School Harvest Festival at Christ 
Church - 9:30-10:30am 

19th Children to wear pink for Breast Cancer Awareness  

20th Inset day- children not in school 

November   

13-17th Anti-bullying week 

December   

1st KFA Christmas fair 

4-7th Book fair in school 

12th 
Nativity 10am in the hall 
 

13th KFA Christmas Grotto  



Children’s Christmas lunch 
Christmas jumper day 

14th Nativity 2pm in the hall 

14th 
Kingshill Church School evening carol service at Christ 
Church- 6:15pm. All are welcome  

19th 
Kingshill Church School morning Christmas service at 
Christ Church- 9:30-10:30am 

 

Curriculum  

So that you have information around the learning for your child this term, we 
will be sharing the learning pathways for each class. These show not only the 
context of the learning but also which specific knowledge, skill or area of 
understanding the children will be focussing on. These will be sent in a separate 
email on Monday, should you need to find them in the future, they will shortly 
be uploaded on to the class pages too.   

Dates and Events  

We have worked over the summer to map the out (and book) the curriculum 
experiences and enrichment events. We recognise that you value having these 
dates in good time, so the first events booked in for this term are included in 
this first newsletter. We will add these dates to the online calendar and will 
continue to add dates and communicate any changes throughout the term. 

Thank you all for your continued support and positive comments. Thank you too 
for the discussions during the coffee morning. I look forward to being present at 
the next one.  

In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like a conversation, do 
please let us know.  

Mrs Harvey  

All Different, All Equal 

The children and all members of staff in the school created a hand that reflected 
their personality and interests. We discussed with the children about how we are all 
different but all equal.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
New Pearl Class environment  
 
Over the summer Pearl class has undergone some changes and the chidlren are enjoying their 
new enabling environment.  
 
 
 
  



 
The school library  
 
Over the summer the school library also underwent some changes and the children have been 
using this new space very respectfully.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please remember that we are a nut free school.  
 

Please check all packed lunch items to ensure they are 
nut free. 
 

 
 

 
Please do not use your mobile phone while 
on school site. Many thanks for your 
support.  

 
 

 
Please walk your scooters and bikes into school when 
you pass through the first gate. We do not want any 
collisions! 
 


